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SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS
COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

April 15,2013

Ms. Laura Elder

Interim President

Lanier Technical College

2990 Landrum Education Drive
Oakwood, GA 30566

Dear Ms. Elder:

Thank you for your letter of March 28, 2013, notifying the Commission on Colleges of the intent
to offer the A.A.S. in Machine Tool Technology, effective August 2013. An email, dated April
11, 2013, from Dr. Joanne Tolleson, the College’s COC liaison, amended the starting date to
May 2013. Courses will be drawn from the existing curriculum of the Machine Tool Diploma
program, plus general education courses. Since the program does not appear to be a significant
departure for existing approved curriculum, we accept the notification and require no
additional information.

Best regards,

bt Whoctie

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.
President

BSW/SLA:efk
cc: Dr. Joanne Tolleson, Vice President, Institutional Effectiveness and Operations at

Forsyth Campus
Dr. Steven M. Sheeley
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